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Prologue. Kari Warner walked down the alley, well aware that something was following her. No, not followingâ€”
stalking. The alley was wide and the sounds of her heels as she moved along quickly echoed through it, bouncing from
the dingy walls back at her.

I absolutely love an alpha hero who is strong but gently. Now, with that said, I absolutely loved Andreas. He
was yummy and the interaction between he and Kari was totally believable. Kari was essentially kidna
Theresa Yikes, okay, here is the simple breakdown of my review for this book: Lea Do you like bad writing?
Do you like simplistic dialogues? Do you like stupid-ass characters? If you answered YES to all of the above,
this book is for you. If you answered NO to all of the above, then congratulations! Because awfully written,
super crappy PNR. And because the author apparently got her French major from Google Translate
University. Rant review to be expected Angela James I clipped this passage while editing today. The totality
of being taken in such a feral way settled into her skin. By this man who had such a raw, deep abiding need for
herâ€”it would have terrified her from anyone else. But from Andreas, it made her feel more alive. Made the
scent of the pin Carrie After leaving a club Kari finds herself attacked by what seems like a large dog and
wakes up in the hospital three days later. Kari thinks that her memory must have been affected when she hit
her head but as she starts to heal the next thing she knows she awakens in the home of Andreas who tells her
Kari is a software developer enjoying her single life when she is attacked by a dog and nearly Download at
full speed with unlimited bandwidth with just one click! Fully optimized for all platforms - no additional
software required!
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Kari Warner walked down the alley, well aware that something was following her. No, not
followingâ€”calendrierdelascience.com alley was wide and the sounds of her heels as she moved along quickly echoed
through it, bouncing from the dingy walls back at her.

This difficult change of circumstances would be hard to handle anyway â€” but only made worse because one
member of the pack is not eager to accept their new queen and keeps trying to kill her. In some ways, I should
have known better than to grab this book from Netgalley. It was described as a paranormal romance and if I
had googled it I would have seen that it had previously been released with a very Mantitteh cover which would
have also told me to step back. So why did I request this book without a second thought? Lauren Dane also
wrote the Rowan Summerwaite series. And when a new book is released in that series I would happily murder
people to get my hands on it. Our protagonist, Kari was a normal human with a normal life who was attacked
by a werewolf. Since she was going to change, the Cherchez werewolf pack decided to kidnap her and take her
to their isolated cabin until she changes. But their watch-wolf jumped the gun and bit her ahead of time â€”
then the kidnapping happened Which is pretty much how they introduce themselves. So, yes, sorry about the
whole kidnapping thing, they never intended to do that. They just intended to stalk her for an indefinite period
of time until she totally agreed to be a broodmare for the werewolf clan. I am rarely stunned by a book, but the
fact any character is supposed to be believable with this attitude is beyond me. Yet despite all of this
terribleness, they do end up as a couple pretty damn quickly thanks to woo-woo and smell and we have lots
and lots of sex without anyone really talking about the terrible foundation of this relationship or that Andreas
never has any real assurance that Kari is sleeping with him because she wanted to or because she is a
kidnapping victim. The little pesky issue of kidnapping duly dealt with, they can then focus on the second
plotline â€” Kari becoming queen and some secret adversary trying to bring her down. Seriously, this book
would be half as long without the many many many sex scenes with a nice mystery and lots of Kari learning
her place as queen. But in addition to pacing issues it suffers just a little fromâ€¦ simplicity. People accept the
impossible awfully quickly. And that whole Kari learning to be queen? In fact, Kari does not take shit from
anyone. Kari attempts to escape. Kari gives people the business, the rough side of her tongue and a killer glare
whenever needed. Kari quickly establishes herself as Queen and makes it MEAN something â€” far more than
being said broodmare. It utterly destroys her character Annoyingly this book continues the endless trope of
female werewolves-are-rare with only 9 members of the pack being female. While most of them are friendly
and allied with Kari, we have a couple of heinous, jealous women who want Andreas and just hate Kari with
an unreasonable and ridiculous degree. They have absolutely zero redeemable features and hate this trope.
Who gets huffy over who your partner slept with before they even knew you existed? What kind of weird
broken jealousy is that? For extra fetishistic creepiness Kari watches them literally hides and watches them
while panting and sweating over them, not even thinking of giving them space or privacy. Oh and telling
Andreas about his guards getting it on. Which says a lot about how much I really liked her and how she
contributed to the story â€” because the problems really dragged it down.
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Their interaction with each other was believable. Angela James Dec 02, I clipped this passage while editing
today. The totality of being taken in such a feral way settled into her skin. By this man who had such a raw,
deep abiding need for her? But from Andreas, it made her feel more alive. Kari was taken the short cut
through the alley when a wolf came out of nowhere and started to attack her. Next thing she knows is that she
is in the hospital. Kari later finds when she is taken from the hospital that she Half of the length is sex. Kari is
a software developer enjoying her single life when she is attacked by a d Yvette Sep 27, So far, I like it. Okay,
so this book started off really good for me. I liked that the main character, Kari, was tough as nails. She was
upset about being Emily Mar 09, Kari Warner just wanted some chocolate when she made the ridiculous
mistake of taking a short cut in an alley that left her dying from an attack from a large dog. Waking up from a
coma, she had not expected to live nor had she planned on being kidnapped and told she was the mate to And
Joyfully Reviewed Aug 17, Kari Warner, a computer programmer, was leaving a nightclub when something
attacked her and almost killed her. At first, Kari isn? Kari is just starting to get stronger from the attack when
she is taken from the hospital Fangs for the Fantasy Apr 06, Kari? Laurie Mar 15, Wolf? Ascension was one
of my very first forays into paranormal smut. When I saw that Ms. Dane was revising, updating, renaming and
re-releasing it un I absolutely love an alpha hero who is strong but gently. Now, with that said, I absolutely
loved Andreas. He was yummy and the interaction between he and Kari was totally believable. Eva Millien
Jan 31, Kari is having a very unusual day, she? For Andreas, the pull he feels toward Ka Genney Blass May
30, 4 stars. I have to admit, this book was very very interesting. It did had a little of a gap, but other words it
was a very good book. I truly hope the author write a book ab Marion Jun 22, 3. Because awfully written,
super crappy PNR. And because the author apparently got her French major from Google Translate
University. This sounds too good to be true. Rant review to be expected. Heather andrews Nov 03, Andreas is
all powerful, "I would never hurt her! I just want to comfort her, calm her fears. Kari Warner - your alpha, my
Mate - is I mean the sex scenes were nice and steamy but the plot was downright awful. Some of the character
development was good but the progression of the plotline was slow and meandering and just unimaginative.
Hollie Mar 23, Hot sex but little else I really thought I was going to like this one when I started, but it did a
nose dive. Our heroine was kidnapped, and turned, and told she had a mate She was pissed for all of a day, and
then BAM But although I l Theresa Dec 27, Yikes, okay, here is the simple breakdown of my review for this
book: Fran Feb 22, If you have to introduce some foreign language in your book, please, please make sure it
makes sense. I can tolerate a few mistakes, but if there? Lea Jun 22, Do you like bad writing? Do you like
simplistic dialogues? Do you like stupid-ass characters? If you answered YES to all of the above, this book is
for you. If you answered NO to all of the abov We have a girl who is human but has ancestors who have
successfully been able to be turned into a werewolf who is capable of producing offspring, not very common.
For some reason the werewol Carrie Jan 19, After leaving a club Kari finds herself attacked by what seems
like a large dog and wakes up in the hospital three days later. Kari thinks that her memory must have been
affected when she hit her head but as she starts to heal the next thing she knows she awakens in the home of
Andreas Romance Between The Sheets Feb 13, Andreas and Kari were great characters, Kari was stubborn,
independent but so nurturing and this came through when she finally accepted her fate. Andreas was definitely
all alpha and when he came together with Kari in a physical sense the pages ignited. One of the best things
about thi PepperP0t Jun 06, 3. While I liked the book, I didn? Something about people causing their own
issues then wondering how they got there. In any event, this easy to get into read serves as an origin story for a
wolf pack in Northwestern America and describes a beautiful se Download at full speed with unlimited
bandwidth with just one click! Fully optimized for all platforms - no additional software required! Experience
all the content you could possibly want from comprehensive library of timeless classics and new releases. We
will not sell or rent your email address to third parties.
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Ascension (Cherchez Wolf Pack, #1) by Lauren Dane Part 2 Lauren Dane has been writing stories since she was able
to use a pencil, and before that she used to tell them to people.

Prologue Kari Warner walked down the alley, well aware that something was following her. The alley was
wide and the sounds of her heels as she moved along quickly echoed through it, bouncing from the dingy
walls back at her. Heart in her throat, her quick walk became a slow run. Fear choked her as she heard the
corresponding quickening of the footsteps of her pursuer. Cursing her stupidity, she sent out a brief prayer,
exchanging chocolate for safety. She felt the weight of eyes on her, watching, measuring, waiting. The corner
and the streetlight were only half a block away. Hope bloomed in her chest as she began to believe she was
going to make it. The light cried safe haven. She held on to the light like a lifeline. Suddenly a low growl split
the air and the hair on her arms stood on end. A queer electric hum began at the base of her spine, riding up
into her hairline. Eyes wild, she looked up to see a massive dog jump at her, knocking her over, ripping into
her flesh with its teeth. She drew in breath for a scream, but in those short milliseconds her throat was crushed
as its jaws closed in over her neck and bit down. Razor-sharp teeth tore at her. Its unbelievably strong jaw
gripped tight as its head jerked from side to side, shredding her neck. Her hands pushed against the massive
head as the long muzzle pressed against her open wound. Her mind, unable to accept the entirety of the
experience, slipped into a state of unreality for a long moment and she felt herself drifting away. Fighting,
body screaming for air, she pushed up frantically, trying not to panic. Her strength ebbing, she had a hard time
gaining purchase as she kept slipping in the blood she was losing. Her hands grappled with the dog, the hard
muscles rippling beneath the fur. She wanted to just crawl away, to get far from the thing now tearing into her
stomach with its teeth. Beep, beep, beep, beep, beep. Kari tried to swallow around the fire in her throat. Her
eyes fluttered open. It was her brother. Jack gripped her hand until she winced. So she just smiled at him,
hoping to reassure him. Cool hands offered her a straw and urged her to take a drink. Kari had to fight against
her instincts because the cool water felt so good on her abraded throat and she wanted to gulp it down. She
was a nurseâ€”no, a doctor. Large brown eyes looked her over. Close-cropped, chic gray hair and a long, tall
frame completed the package. Panic rose momentarily as she recalled the size of that dog, the intelligence she
remembered in its eyes. As if sensing her panic, Dr. Something about the other woman made her feel more
secure, safe. Kari swallowed a few times. You showed up in the driveway of the emergency room. You were
pretty beaten up. We got an anonymous call that you were out there. Do you remember anything? A big dog
jumped me. The doctor looked at her kindly, smiling as if she was not quite right in the head. But you can see
for yourself that you have no wounds there, just some extensive bruising. Your throat took a beating, though.
Looks like your larynx was pretty severely damaged. You had a concussion and some swelling on the brain,
which has lessened considerably. She tried to swallow but it was so painful. You came in at two thirty on
Saturday morning. Noâ€”her entire body hurt. And where on earth did the dog go? Had she imagined it? No,
there was no way she could have imagined such a thing. That dog had been massive. She could still feel the
razor-sharp teeth rending her flesh. The silky texture of the fur under her hands. She tried to work it through
but she kept losing track. The medication made her drowsy, messing up her thought processes. Her pulse has
remained strong. The swelling has gone down to nearly normal. It looks good for her. We will, of course, keep
her in for at least another day or two for observation, just to be sure. Kennedy smiled at Kari, patting her hand
before walking to the door. Get your rest now. Have your brother help you bring the level of the bed up a bit.
Watch some TV or listen to an audiobook. His blond hair fell over his eyes, hiding his expression. Andreas
wanted to curl his lip. Wanted to cuff his cousin for being so stupid and impulsive. Impulsive was dangerous
in general. For werewolves, it could be deadly. Andreas glared at Michael once more as he picked up his stalk.
Back and forth across the floor. Fists clenched, rage vibrated through him. His Mate had been put in danger
and his plans to meet and woo her without frightening her had been upset. His primal need to protect herâ€”to
bring her to him in a way that made her the most comfortableâ€”had been challenged. He watched Andreas
pensively. The change has already started. She told him they planned to keep her there for another two days.
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Obviously we need to get her out before that attention. Her accelerated healing would garner unwanted
attention. How are we going to handle the brother? He moved to the chair behind his massive desk, letting the
sun shining through the window warm him, calm him. He ran his hands over his face and through his hair. His
muscles ached, tight with repressed fury and stress. I hate to start off with her with distrust and fear. I wanted
it to be different. A wolf like him fed on control. But in this situation he had very little. It ate at him. He
deliberately avoided looking back to Michael. His cousin was weak. Not in full control of his instincts. Any
other wolf in the Pack and Andreas would have beaten the hell out of him. But Michael had always been
sheltered. She has no other choice. We have no other choice. The movement seemed casual but there was
menace there just beneath the surface. And so it has to be done.
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No, not followingâ€” stalking. The alley was wide and the sounds of her heels as she moved along quickly
echoed through it, bouncing from the dingy walls back at her. Heart in her throat, her quick walk became a
slow run. Fear choked her as she heard the corresponding quickening of the footsteps of her pursuer. Cursing
her stupidity, she sent out a brief prayer, exchanging chocolate for safety. She felt the weight of eyes on her,
watching, measuring, waiting. The corner and the streetlight were only half a block away. Hope bloomed in
her chest as she began to believe she was going to make it. The light cried safe haven. She held onto the light
like a lifeline. Suddenly a low growl split the air and the hair on her arms stood on end. A queer electric hum
began at the base of her spine, riding up into her hairline. Eyes wild, she looked up to see a massive dog jump
at her, knocking her over, ripping into her flesh with its teeth. She drew in breath for a scream but in those
short milliseconds her throat was crushed as its jaws closed in over her neck and bit down. Razor-sharp teeth
tore at her. Its unbelievably strong jaw gripped tight as its head jerked from side to side, shredding her neck.
Her hands pushed against the massive head as the long muzzle pressed against her open wound. Her mind,
unable to accept the entirety of the experience, slipped into a state of unreality for a long moment and she felt
herself drifting away. Fighting, body screaming for air, she pushed up frantically, trying not to panic. Her
strength ebbing, she had a hard time gaining purchase as she kept slipping in the blood she was losing. Her
hands grappled with the dog, the hard muscles rippling beneath the fur. She wanted to just crawl away, to get
far from the thing now tearing into her stomach with its teeth. Chapter One Beep, beep, beep, beep, beep. Kari
tried to swallow around the fire in her throat. Her eyes fluttered open. It was Jack, her brother. He gripped her
hand until she winced. So she just smiled at him, hoping to reassure him. Cool hands offered her a straw and
urged her to take a drink. Kari had to fight against her instincts because the cool water felt so good on her
abraded throat and she wanted to gulp it down. She was a nurseâ€”no, a doctor. Large brown eyes looked her
over. Close-cropped chic gray hair and a long tall frame completed the package. Panic rose momentarily as
she recalled the size of that dog, the intelligence she remembered in its eyes. As if sensing her panic, Dr.
Something about the other woman made her feel more secure, safe. Kari swallowed a few times. You showed
up in the driveway of the emergency room. You were pretty beaten up. We got an anonymous call that you
were out there. Do you remember anything? A big dog jumped me. The doctor looked at her kindly, smiling as
if she were not quite right in the head. But you can see for yourself that you have no wounds there, just some
extensive bruising. Your throat took a beating though. Looks like your larynx was pretty severely damaged.
You had a concussion and some swelling on the brain, which has lessened considerably. She tried to swallow
but it was so painful. You came in at two thirty on Saturday morning. Noâ€”her entire body hurt. And where
on earth did the dog go? Had she imagined it? No, there was no way she could have imagined such a thing.
That dog had been massive. She could still feel the razor-sharp teeth rending her flesh. The silky texture of the
fur under her hands. She tried to work it through but she kept losing track. The medication made her drowsy,
messing up her thought processes. Her pulse has remained strong. The swelling has gone down to nearly
normal. It looks good for her. We will of course keep her in for at least another day or two for observation, just
to be sure. Kennedy smiled at Kari, patting her hand before walking to the door. Get your rest now. Have your
brother help you bring the level of the bed up a bit. Watch some TV or listen to a book on tape. Kari has
regained consciousness and will recover. His blond hair fell over his eyes, hiding his expression. Does she
remember anything? His long black hair shimmered against the golden tone of his skin, brown-black eyes
glittered behind thick lashes. The face had a savage beauty to itâ€”the nose not quite straight, a small scar
bisecting his left eyebrow, the lips lush but holding a not-so-subtle hint of danger. Fists clenched, rage
vibrated through him. His Mate had been put in danger and his plans to meet and woo her without frightening
her had been upset. His primal need to protect her, to bring her to him in a way that made her most
comfortable, had been challenged. He watched Andreas pensively. The change has already started. His amber
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eyes were intelligent but could be merciless in defense of those he loved and protected. His body was tight
with stress and barely repressed fury. Full moon is in three days. The wounds have healed so fast. We have to
have her with us at full moon. I hate to start off with her with distrust and fear. I wanted it to be different. He
felt so out of control of the situation and it ate at him. She has no other choice. We have no other choice. The
movement seemed casual but there was menace there just beneath the surface. And so it has to be done.
Michael will have to explain himself to her later. The Pack needs an Alpha-bitch. Andreas got up and paced
the room, thinking over all possibilities. After a few minutes he stopped and turned to them. She and Henry
will have to drug Kari and drive out. It will probably be necessary to keep her locked up for a bit. She could
get lost easily. I think I need to call the Lieutenant for the Quincy Clan. If I remember correctly, at least one of
their Pack is on the police force there. Maybe we can arrange to have him go back suddenly. The moon hung
heavy and fecund overhead and it pulled at her blood.
Chapter 6 : Editions of Ascension by Lauren Dane
Ascension (Cherchez Wolf Pack, #1) by Lauren Dane Audiobook Part 3 Lauren Dane has been writing stories since she
was able to use a pencil, and before that she used to tell them to people. Of.

Chapter 7 : Lauren Dane Â· OverDrive (Rakuten OverDrive): eBooks, audiobooks and videos for libraries
Lauren Dane knocks it out of the park with Wolf's Ascension. It has everything you look for with a few twists and turns
along the way. Great read that leaves you wanting to come back for more.

Chapter 8 : Ascension / Wolf's Ascension by Lauren Dane - FictionDB
WOLF'S ASCENSION is the first installment in Lauren Dane's adult, contemporary CHERCHEZ PACK erotic,
paranormal romance series focusing on the Cherchez Werewolf Pack. This is pack alpha Andreas Phinney, and IT
specialist Kari Warner's story line.

Chapter 9 : â–µ Ascension [Lauren Dane] âœ¶ Free Reading Online
Written by Lauren Dane, Audiobook narrated by Summer Morton. Sign-in to download and listen to this audiobook
today! First time visiting Audible? Get this book free when you sign up for a day Trial.
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